
 
 
 
 
 

Deferred Compensation Plan is moving to the Pacific Building with  
Seattle City Employees’ Retirement System 

 
 

 
  
Effective January 1, 2025 you will find the Deferred Compensation Administrative Plan 
Staff located with the Seattle City Employees’ Retirement System in the Pacific Building, 
720 3rd Ave Floor 9, Seattle, WA 98104.   
 
Aligning the Deferred Compensation Plan and the Seattle City Employees’ Retirement 
System together under Seattle Retirement will provide opportunities to improve the 
overall retirement experience.   
  
Nationwide Retirement’s on-site education consultant will continue to maintain an 
office on the 16th Floor of the Seattle Municipal Tower to serve plan participants 
and employees. 
  
This change should not cause any disruption.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seattle City Employees’ Retirement System, Jeffrey S. Davis, Executive Director 
720 Third Avenue, Suite 900, Seattle, Washington 98104 
Tel: 206.386.1293  Toll Free: 877.865.0079  Fax: 206.386.1506 
Website: www.seattle.gov/retirement Email: retirecity@seattle.gov 
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